Green, Shonda (DTC)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Dear Ms.Fazio-Eynullayeva:

Cox Communications requests an extension of time until November 21
in order to submit its responses to the Department’s record requests.
The Company has been working diligently on its responses, but more time 1

is needed to complete an internal review of the responses before they are NOV 4 2018

Alan Mand| <alan@admlawoffice.com>

Wednesday, November 14, 2018 7:13 AM

Efiling, DTC

Fazio, Rosalie (DTC); Merrick, Sandra (DTC); Carroll, Sean (DTC); DeRoche, Lindsay (DTC);
Tiernan, Joseph (DTC); Day, Joslyn (DTC); Pilz, Corey R (DTC); Mael, Michael (DTC);
'Howley, Robert (CCI-Northeast)'; 'Town of Holland Selectmen'’
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filed. Only recently has the Company received the hearing transcript. The
need for an extension was communicated to me yesterday afternoon. Mass. Dept. of

Thank you for your assistance,
Alan Mandl

Alan D. Mandl, Esq.

Law Office of Alan D. Mandl

90 Glezen Lane

Wayland, MA 01778

Tel: (508) 276-1365

Fax: (508) 276-0992

Email: alan@admlawoffice.com
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